
 
I AM PROUD TO BE ASEC-SLDI BENEFICIARY  
 
 
I am Sr. Prisca Mangoni and I belong to the congregation of Sisters of Servants of the Blessed 
Virgin Mary. I started SLDI in 2019 when I did Basic Technology. As being a Secondary 
Teacher Sr. Hilaria Chombo ASEC Country Director challenged us to start using the 
Knowledge imparted to us by Facilitating Two Years Scholarship Orientation Workshop. I 
took up the challenge to Facilitate with Sr Elizabeth Elenimo of the Congregation of the 
Presentation Sisters who was that time ASEC-HESA student. 
 
I am so grateful to be one of ASEC beneficiary. Before I joined ASEC, I had little skills about 
technology but now ASEC has empowered and imparted me with the necessary knowledge to 
learn different skills.  
 
Being an ASEC beneficiary, I am able to deliver skills to my fellow Two Years Scholarship 
Student Students from two congregations who are studying in different secondary schools. It 
was a successful facilitation under the topic 
 " Study Skills"  
_four keys to succeed in life. 
-How can benefit from study skills. 
-Setting goals. 
-How to use time effectively. 
-How to make real time table. 
-Resources that enhance learning. 
-Learning techniques. 
-Reading Techniques. 
-Types of reading Techniques. 
-pq3r methods of reading 
-How to prepare for Exams. 
-Discussions. 
 
Two Years Scholarship Student benefited a lot from the skills delivered and they passed with 
flying colours. 
 
Honestly, I salute ASEC through Hilton Foundation for the vision they had on African 
Sisters. Especially for imparting us with knowledge and skills in order to put our hands on 
activity through technology. 
 


